Annual Giving Tree Project

The holidays can be difficult especially for families in need. CHASEN’s annual event
“The Giving Tree” assists our neighborhood community each December.

Each year we help to provide for families with children. Referrals come through
local churches, HART or through our local schools. The number of families we assist
depends on gifts from our community.

Contact CHASEN with any questions or if you’d like to donate Cash, Check or Gift
Cards to this annual project. You will receive a tax-deductible receipt.

We want families in need to enjoy a memorable Christmas.
We really appreciate your participation with our neighborhood giving project.

The following community members have answered the call to generously donate
to the annual request for holiday support:

We Thank our Friends and Supporters of CHASEN

e Bruins Legal Doc Prep

e Corey’s Cards and Games

e (Costco

e Country Waffle

e Demattei Real Estate

e Half Price Books

e John Barth

e Leatherby’s Family Creamery
e Narej Mediterranean Grocery
e Primo’s Auto Insurance

e Starbucks Copperwood Square
e Target

e Togo's Greenback Square

e Tony’s Liquor and Deli

e Walmart



